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To All Member Organisations and to Members of the Executive Board

Brussels, 4th November, 2010.

VACANCIES: TWO DEPUTY GENERAL SECRETARIES 

Dear Colleagues, 
This is to inform you that EI is seeking applications for two positions of Deputy General Secretary, which will become available in EI Head Office during 2011. Deputy General Secretaries are appointed by the EI Executive Board on the recommendation of the General Secretary. 

 The Profile for these positions includes the following:
· substantial experience in the teaching profession and as a trade union activist; 
· relevant international experience, for example, in EI itself, in the international trade union movement, or with international agencies or NGOs; 
· a strong personal commitment to the aims of Education International; 
· good inter-personal skills; 
· the capacity to represent the General Secretary on EI committees and with member organisations and to engage in advocacy in the international community; 
· outstanding managerial skills and the ability to motivate colleagues; 
· an excellent command of English, and, preferably, one other official EI language. 

Responsibilities
The Deputy General Secretaries are entrusted with aspects of the implementation of EI’s quadrennial programme, and are allocated tasks related to the governance and administration of EI. The Deputy General Secretaries form part of the organisation’s management team and report to the General Secretary. 
EI programme areas include: education and employment, human and trade union rights, equality, research, solidarity programs, information and communication. While it is anticipated that the successful candidate will assume responsibility for specific aspects of the programme and its administration, flexibility is also a requirement. The candidate must be willing to accept responsibility for areas of the programme, other than those specified on appointment, if required. 

The person appointed will be based in the EI Head Office in Brussels. However, they will be required to travel abroad regularly in order to carry out their duties. 

Applications, which should contain details of relevant qualifications and experience, should be addressed to the General Secretary, and must be received by 15th January, 2011. 

For more detailed information about the position, the terms and conditions of employment and the application procedures, candidates may contact myself or another member of the Management Team.

Sincerely yours, 
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Fred van Leeuwen,

General Secretary

All communications should be addressed to the General Secretary – Toute correspondance doit être adressée au Secrétaire général

Toda la correspondencia debe dirigirse al Secretario General – Der gesamte Briefwechsel ist an den Generalsekretär zu richten

